
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                  11th December, 2013 
 
MEMBER NEWS 
 
We are back at St Joseph’s this week, and I’m sure the risers will have to come down. 
 
We have another Sydney City Carols singout. Those girls who attended the last one 
please be sure to wear your T-shirt. There are no spares. 
 
Please pay Cathy for our upcoming Christmas party. It’s $35/person. So far, only a 
few girls have paid. Elizabeth will need to know definite numbers by Wednesday. If 
after Wednesday you find that you are unable to come but had put your name down 
as coming you will still need to pay as we will be charged for your meal by St 
Joseph’s. You may bring alcohol if you desire. If you have any specific dietary 
requirements, please let Elizabeth know so that she can make arrangements. 
 
A reminder also that we pay fees for 12 month of the year. This is what enables us 
to meet chorus costs. It also goes towards our new costume. 
 
Some girls are paying chorus fees through Paypal. This was originally set up for the 
purpose of buying show tickets or CD’s. It is more work for Cathy and we would like 
to take this burden off her. Please pay through EFT. If you are unsure of the CKC 
bank details contact Cathy Bartley and she will give them to you to help you set up 
EFT. 
 
There have also been some mix-ups with the payment through the envelope system 
and the tin. In future, to eliminate these problems Cathy would like the envelope 
handed to her personally. I would like to encourage all girls to work through an EFT. 
That way Cathy does not have to go to the bank personally. It is all on record with a 
minimum of fuss. 
 
We will be returning for our first rehearsal on the 22nd January, 2014. 
 
Already we have Sausage Sizzles booked for next year. The first one is Sunday 9th 
February, 2014 at Castle Hill, then Sunday 1st June at Seven Hills and Sunday 8th 
June at Castle Hill. We may get further bookings as well. 
  

We are creative musicians who inspire with heart, soul and musical excellence. 

Together Everyone Achieves More 



Just thought you’d like to know … 
 
We can congratulate Di Jenkins on being appointed as the Communications 
Coordinator for RMT for the period 2014-2016. Di, we wish you all the very best. 
We know that you will do a wonderful job.  
 
 
 
  
 
 



DIARY DATES 
 
NOVEMBER  
Thursday 28th City of Sydney carols 6pm arrival 
 
 
DECEMBER 
 
Thursday 12th  City of Sydney carols 6pm arrival 
Wednesday 18th  CKC Christmas Party 
 

2014 
January 
Wednesday 22nd  Chorus’s first rehearsal 
 
  
FEBRUARY 
Sunday, 9th Sausage Sizzle – Castle Hill  
Friday 28th Residential retreat at St Joseph’s with Dale Syverson 
 
MARCH 
Saturday 1st – Sunday 2nd Residential retreat at St. Jospeph’s. 
 
JUNE 
Sunday 1st Sausage Sizzle – Seven Hills 
Sunday 8th Sausage Sizzle – Castle Hill 
 
 
 
 
 
Suggestion Box 
You will find the suggestion box in the kitchenette near the hot water dispenser.  I have 
already received several suggestions, and these will be presented at the next 
Management Team meeting.  
 
 
 


